Received by
Uxbridge
Town Clerk

UHDC minutes from 18 Jan 2017 meeting

Meeting commenced at 5:30 pm in lower town hall. Members present were Marion Baker, Melissa
Haskell, Jane Keegan, Faye McCloskey, and alternate Michae!l Cove.

Members absent: Travis Baker, alternate Eric Belseth

Minutes for the Novernber meeting were read by Melissa Haskell, motion to accept the minutes as read
by Faye McCloskey, seconded by Marion Baker. Unanimous response in favor of accepting minutes.

Old business:

Process for updating the town website was discussed. Melissa to take corrections to Town Clerk for
updating.

Discussed the possibility of extending the Historic District north on North Main St up to Hazel 5t. The
process to add additional buildings into the District was discussed. Faye passed out copies of the forms
needed for extending the district.

Jane Keegan and Faye McCloskey were to review the maps for the proposed extension to the Historic
District. Also to work on Survey/Questionnaire to be mailed to residents in the proposed extension.

New Business:
No correspondence or other business came before the commission.

Next meeting scheduled for 15 Feb 2017 at 5:30pm in Lower Town Hall. Motion made to adjourn by
Melissa Haskell, seconded by Jane Keegan, unanimous vote taken to adjourn meeting at 5:55 pm.




